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Rt Hon Rishi Sunak MP 

Prime Minister  

10 Downing Street, 

London SW1A 2AB 

 

 

Dear Prime Minister. 

 

On behalf of Polish community organizations in the United Kingdom, which we have 

represented as an umbrella organization since 1948, we wish to offer our congratulations on 

your being appointed Prime Minister of this country. We share the joy and satisfaction of our 

friends in the Indian community that a first-generation descendant of a hard-working 

immigrant family can aspire to and achieve the highest political office in the land. 

 

We wish you every success in your declared endeavours to stabilize the economy and to 

restore confidence once more in this country’s traditional institutions, 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

 

W Mier-Jedrzejowicz, 

Chairman, 

Federation of Poles in Great Britain, CIO 

 


